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School News 
 
A very big welcome to Charlie who joined his big sister Bella, in the Junior Room        
yesterday. It is great to have you here Charlie. 

 

 

It was lovely to welcome everybody back to 

school yesterday. The children seemed 
pleased to see all their friends again and 

appear to be settling quickly back into the    

routines of school. Getting back to ‘normal’ 

is an important step in this journey.    

Please talk to us if you have any concerns 

with student or family wellbeing in the 
coming months. We are here to help and 

can make you aware of support avenues if 

they are required.  

 

 
Well done on your home schooling efforts! We would welcome any feedback on what 

went well and what could be done differently as part of our self-review process. 

 

There are currently no confirmed events on the school calendar for the remainder of 

this term.  We are still waiting to hear when sporting events will resume, and a decision 

on whether ice skating and ski camp will go ahead. We will inform you as soon as   
practically possible.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support throughout this time. Please encourage your       

children to 

• Regularly wash their hands with soap and water often (for at least 20 seconds).  

 Then dry. 

• Cough or sneeze into their elbow or by covering their mouth and nose with        

 tissues. 

• Not to touch their eyes, nose or mouth if their hands aren’t clean. 

• Put used tissues in the bin or a bag immediately. 

 

Please drop off and collect your children at the front of the school. If you need to come 

into the school building, come in the main entrance and sign in with Gorettie. This is to 

ensure we keep an accurate record of who is onsite in case it is needed for contact  

tracing down the line.  
 

Finally, just a reminder to please keep your children at home if they are unwell.  

 

 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie  

 
 
 

 
 

Just touching base to confirm that our planning for the job in Glenorchy on 
26th May is well underway. 
  
As part of our regular planning, we allocate an ‘alternative day’ for work to be 

carried out in the case of adverse weather or other extenuating circumstances 
beyond our control. The alternative day for this work is Wednesday 27th May, the next day as our crews will 
be in the area and will have the equipment read to go. We are still full steam ahead for carrying out the work 
on Tuesday 26th May, but wanted to ensure you were aware of the alternative day. In the case that we need 

to postpone the work to the alternative day, we will be in contact as quickly as possible and update our   
website and social media channels. 
  
You should have received your retailer notification advising you of this work, but please do not hesitate to get 

in contact if you have not received your notification.   

                    If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact.  
 EMAIL eloise.mcnee@auroraenergy.nz 

DDI +64 (21) 580 272 MOB +64 (21) 580 272 
PH 0800 22 00 05 WEB www.auroraenergy.co.nz 
Aurora Energy, 10 Halsey Street, Dunedin 9016 

PO Box 5140, Dunedin 9054                    
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